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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• Jack Bailey 7C on being awarded the captaincy of the Lincoln City U12 football team. 

• Science students who were presented at Lincoln University’s School Scientist of the Year: 
Charlotte Sumner-Wilson 11T for Biology, Maya Gilbert 11C for Chemistry, Jack Daniels 11S for Computer 
Science, Veronika Berezutska 11T for Physics, William Laverack 13S for Biology, Emily Willey 13T for 
Chemistry, Thomas Barker 13T for Computer Science and Dylan Twigg 13C for Physics.  The evening was 
hosted by Dave Spafford, Senior Lecturer in Foundation Studies, and the keynote speech ‘Interstellar 
Interlopers’ was delivered by Dr Phil Sutton Senior Lecturer in Astrophysics. 

 
Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening takes place on Tuesday 10 October from 4.30 to 7.30 pm.  Details will be emailed 
nearer the time. 
 
I would like to ask if your child is new to the school, or you haven’t already done so, for you to give photographic 
consent via your parental intranet account.  Parents of pupils in years 7 to 11 can do so by selecting ‘Profile’ then 
‘Data Consent’ from the left-hand menu, ticking the option to approve.  Photographs may be used for a variety of 
reasons such as school publications (Prospectus’, Tuesday Letter, the school website, school social media and 
school notice boards etc).  Copies of our GDPR and Manage the Safe Use of Children’s Photographs and Images 
policies are available on our school website for your perusal.  Sixth Form pupils can give their permission via their 
own intranet accounts using the same method. 
 
A final reminder to parents of students in years 7 – 11, that the Annual Flu Vaccination is being administered on 
Monday 2 October.  Please give your consent as soon as possible if you have not already done so, by clicking on 
the link in the attached letter. 
 
Please remember to complete the attached consent form for non-residential trips, returning to the school office, 
to ensure we hold the latest parental information.  Consent Forms are required for all students.  
 
May we ask that if driving to school you park sensibly along the main road outside school, avoid parking on both 
sides directly either side of the school entrances, and never on the zigzag yellow lines.  It causes difficulties for 
school buses and large vehicles to pass, and it is potentially dangerous for pupils who need to cross the road, as 
visibility is poor.  Your understanding on this matter is appreciated. 
 
Thank you to all those who supported our Jazz Band ‘The Augmented Fifth’, who raised £387.46 for Alopecia UK. 
 
Cor unum, via una 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  

26 September 2023 

  

Well done Jack, 

Dylan, Thomas, 

Will, Jessica, 

Maya, Jack, Nika 

and Charlotte 

your 

achievements! 

https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/policies/Policy%20to%20Manage%20the%20Safe%20Use%20of%20Children's%20Photographs%20and%20Images.pdf

